
Camp Nellie Huckins Legacy Society - 100 for 100 
  
Huckins has long been grateful for the support of generous 
donors who make it possible to provide the nurturing 
environment that camp has been known for since 1928. 
Throughout the years, many donors expressed their desire to be 
able to provide camp with additional support through estate 
planning. As a result of those requests, the Camp Nellie Huckins 
Legacy Society was established. As we begin planning for camp’s 

100th anniversary, we have set a goal to grow the 
Legacy Society to 100 members. Please help us 
reach that goal through simple estate planning 
now. When you join the Camp Nellie Huckins 
Legacy Society, you have the opportunity to 
support camp’s future. 

Recently, Molly Ness became the newest member 
of the Legacy Society.  Molly was at camp from 
1981-1993. She has many fond memories of 
camp life, especially the waterfront, playground 

and evenings with her cabin.  

When asked why she decided to join the Legacy Society, Molly 
explained, “I am supporting Camp Huckins because I know girls 
today are getting the exact same experience I got as a camper 
30 years ago.” 

Thank you, Molly for making your legacy gift to Camp Huckins.  
For more information about the Camp Nellie Huckins Legacy 
Society contact Peter King Peter@camphuckins.com 
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